
Friday 1st July 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

Well done to all our pupils who took part in their Sports Day 

earlier this week.  There were certainly a lot of pupils proud 

with their results and happy with the stickers they received.  

Thank you to the parents/carers who supported each Sports 

Day - it was fantastic to see so many of you each day. 

Our Year 6 pupils have been on their residential this week and 

are returning later today.  I am sure that they have had a great 

time and will be eager to talk about all the activities they have 

taken part in. 

If you have any questions, concerns or issues, please do make 

contact with either myself or one of our Assistant Heads.  We 

will always listen and will act to resolve issues or concerns.  

The Assistant Heads are: 

EYFS - Mrs Smith 

Year 1 and 2 - Mrs Roantree 

Year 3 and 4 - Mr Havercroft 

Year 5 and 6 - Mr Atkinson 

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 91.79% 

EYFS/KS1  

RSW 

100% 

KS2  

6ES and 6ZM 

95.24% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The lunch menu for this term can 

be found on the school website: 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

 

Please use the link below to check if 

you are eligible for free school meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

 

Vouchers for the summer holidays 

will be provided for those pupils in 

receipt of free school meals.  These 

will be available shortly. 

Reading Corner 

We are busy ordering new books for our library and         

classrooms ready for September.  We hope you enjoy reading 

them in school as much as we’ve enjoyed choosing them for 

you! 

Our next book swap will be taking place on Thursday 7th July 

2022 from 1.30pm outside the main office.  Please remember 

to bring a book to swap. 

End of Summer Term 

Thursday 21st July 2022 at 

1.45pm. 

 

School is closed on Friday 

22nd July in lieu of the 

second Jubilee Bank    

Holiday. 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday  6th September.  

Gates open at 8.35am. 

Doors open at 8.45am. 

Griffin Tots 

 
 

We have been delighted 

with the number of families 

attending the first two   

session of Griffin Tots. 

The session of Griffin Tots 

is Tuesday 5th July from 9-

10am in the school hall.   

Please ring the school  

office if you would like to 

book a place.  

We will be continuing this 

in the Autumn Term and 

will share more information 

with you about this before 

the summer holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

Language on school site 

 

A polite reminder to please not swear 

when on the school site and ensure 

that the language you are using is  

appropriate.  Thank you for your sup-

port in this. 

 

End of year reports 

The end of year school reports will be sent home with 

pupils on Friday 8th July 2022. 

Following this, we are hosting open classrooms for 

Years 1 to 6 on the dates below: 

• Year 6 Friday 8th July 2022  

         3.30pm 

• Year 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 Monday 11th July 2022  

3.30pm 

 

The open classroom will be an opportunity to look at 

your child’s books and to talk to the class                

teacher. Please wait at the door your child normally  

uses to enter and leave school, and once pupils have 

been dismissed, you will be able to come into their 

classroom.  
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